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. Arms Division Minute 5, 1958

VODEL 11-48 and SPORTSMAN-U43

Model 11-48R

The tentative program outlined in Minute 11, November,
1957, showed the Model 11-4ER being dropped on January 1, 1959,

The Ilion Plant reported that sales in 1958 through July 15 had

amounted to 339 gune, The Sales Department agrees that the Model
870R 1s a much better riot gun and that we should drop the Model
11-48R as planned,

Deciston:

The Operations Committee, Arms Divisien, rec::mmends ki
the Mansgement, the dropping from the line on January 1, 1959
the Model 11-48R

Model 11-48 - 28 and 410 Gauges B
e i, : Iii A -.!‘
The tentative program called ﬁxﬁﬁﬁdpopﬁ%ng the. Models :
11-48 in 28 and 410 gauges on Januery 1, §5?“p&$_thi=gqas in i
anticipation of the announcemen{*6f the smalligauges in“elther H
the Sportaman-58 or Model §870. ‘Since-At ig, not™mém planned to ¥
bring these smaller gauges:ougp ihiefther of:these guns, the Model -

11-43 should be retained at ledstifor the calendar year 1959, It
was suggested that'thisisubject: be revizwWed in epproximately May
1lneé pléns™for 19 g

R
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i, iThetentative ﬁrogram called for deletion of all spec-
AL "ﬂtidﬁg f Sportsman-U48 on January 1, 1959 except the 12 and
20 Egpge fAiwhich were to be retained to January 1, 1960, The

gcliton on whether to proceed with this program must awalt
gecisdon on introduction of the Sportsman-58A or the XS-3. If
j#ne of these guns 1s introduced, the Committee will almost cer-
tainly feel that the Sportsman-ﬁB should be deleted as planned.
If they are not introduced, we should probably retain the Sperts-
man=-48A for ancther year.

_ . The question of parts coverage raised at the last meat-
ing will not assume importance until a decision is reached to
drop this line.
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